
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

KS3 Design and Technology  

 

Your child has now begun his/her KS3 Design and Technology course for 2019 - 2022. For 

many years parents have contributed towards the cost of materials, enabling students to 

design and make products of excellent quality using the best possible materials. We hope that 

you will support the Design and Technology Department, and your child, by offsetting some 

of the costs incurred with a voluntary one-off contribution of £7.00 for the three year course. 

 

Payments for this can be made online via ParentPay. In exceptional circumstances, ie if you 

do not have access to the internet, you can request a barcode from the School Office which 

will enable you to pay via PayPoint at a local shop convenient to you.   

 

Pupil Premium ensures the school has a limited budget that can support families who require 

help meeting the cost of resources. Please visit the school website to learn more about the 

Pupil Premium. 

 

Thank you in anticipation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs N Jassell 

Head of Design and Technology 
 

 


